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Wilentz construction law attorneys Donald E. Taylor and Daniel J. Kluska’s article in the New Jersey Law 
Journal reviews Senate Bill 396, signed into law in January 2022 by Governor Phil Murphy, which may have 
some unintended consequences as the new law extends the time for claims by planned real estate 
development associations against real estate developers, under certain circumstances.
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